AI-Na'!'!ar, Marwa G.

From: Al-Najjar, Marwa G.

Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 2:21 PM

To: ‘David Soule’

Cc Biazar, Shahab

Subject: RE: Mesa Cold Storage Repave Project (file--h13d108)
David,

We have already reviewed it and we still need you to provide the following:

e Flow line elevations along the south side of the site.
e |t appears there is a low spot elevation on the east side of the parking lot it will cause water harvesting.
e The sidewalk culvert invert shouldn’t be the same as top of pond elevation.

Marwa Al-Najjar
Associate Engineer
Planning Department
Office: (505) 924-3675
Mal-najjar@cabg.gov

From: David Soule [mailto:david@riograndeengineering.com]
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 9:39 AM

To: Al-Najjar, Marwa G.

Cc: 'Melissa Baldonado'

Subject: RE: Mesa Cold Storage Repave Project (file--h13d108)

Marwa, i am sorry to bother you, but i am following up on the review and hopefull approval of the resubmitted plans. |
wanted to see when you anticipated being able to review. Thank you, i included the client because i wanted them to be
aware as well. thank you

David Soule

Rio Grande Engineering

From: Al-Najjar, Marwa G. [mailto:mal-najjar@cabg.gov]
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 9:56 AM

To: 'DAVID@RIOGRANDEENGINEERING.COM'

Cc: Biazar, Shahab

Subject: Mesa Cold Storage Repave Project

Please find attached the comment letter for Mesa Cold Storage Repave Project.
Thanks,

Marwa Al-Najjar
Associate Engineer
Planning Department
Office: (505) 924-3675

Mal-najjar@cabg.gov



